MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TQ: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. ], Brodie, PresW
DATE: February 1, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0635
Rezoning — 3700 Pennington Avenue (a Portion of the Property)

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 11-0635 - Rezoning — 3700 Pennington Avenue. This bill would change the zoning
of the property from R-7 to M-2-1. BDC is supportive of measures that would help bring new
businesses to the City and presumably this rezoning would facilitate the establishment of a new
business and employer on this site. BDC has no objection to this rezoning request.
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